ITEM 14
MANAGER’S REPORT NO. 90

COUNCIL MEETING Dec. 3/73

"1;;]14i~fRe; Undated Letter from Mr. E. Harrison et al
x StatusfofﬂL T.P. for 4500 Block Georgia Street

: prpearing on the agenda for the December 3, 1973 Meeting of Council is

- an inquiry from Mr. E. Harrison et al regarding construction of concrete
curbs and sidewalks on the subject street. Following is a report from
fthe Engineer on thIS matter.

RECOMMENDATION _

kr?i&THAT the petitioners be advised that the 4500 Block Georgia Street

s proposed to be initjated as a Local Improvement project in
1975, subject to provision of funds in the C.I.P, Budget and

pproval of the Local Improvement Program. by Municipal Council,
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MUNICIPAL'i-MANAGER e NOVEMBER 29, 1973
MUNICIPAL ENGINEER '

4500fBLOCK GEORGIA STREET

paIHCouncll has received a petition from residents of the 4500 Block GeorgIa
t requestIng information as to when they may expect curbs and sidewalks on their

1S ¢ fadviéed:thatkceotgia Street:from Willingdqn Avenue.to‘Delta Avenue is included
he draft of our Local Improvement Program for 1975. The 1974 program has already
_quite fIrmly establIshed and we do not recommend any further additions at this
1ate date.

‘TRECOMMENDATION

t

'*szHAT the petitioners be advised that the 4500 Block Georgia Street is proposed to be
' "initiated as a Local Improvement project in 1975, subject to provision of funds in the
" CeI P. Budget and approval of the Local Improvement Program by Municipal Council.

- , E. E. OLSON
CRW:wlb MUNICIPAL ENGINEER

ec: ( ) Municipal Clerk






